
DFA Annual Meeting on March
19 is Canceled
 

FELTON, Del. — The 2020 Delaware Forestry Association Annual
Meeting and Banquet scheduled for Thursday, March 19 at the
Felton Fire Hall in Felton, Delaware is now canceled. More
info on the DFA is at: delawareforest.com

For  updates  on  coronavirus  in  Delaware,  go  to
de.gov/coronavirus

For  more  information  on  the  cancellation,  please  contact:
Steve Ditmer at 410-896-9283.
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